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July 1st, 2020  

 

Notification of closing down of KYOTO KITCHO Granvia  

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Thank you very much for your patronage of KYOTO KITCHO.  

Although KYOTO KITCHO Granvia had been closed temporarily to prevent the expansion 

of the COVID-19 from April 15 th, 2020, we regret to inform you that we closed down KYOTO 

KITCHO Granvia due to unavoidable circumstances. 

We very much appreciate all of your loyal patronage and support during the last 23 years, since we 

opened up the restaurant in Kyoto station as an entrance for visitors from home and abroad. 

In KYOTO KITCHO Arashiyama, HANA KITCHO, KYOTO KITCHO Shokado and KYOTO 

KITCHO Nagoya, we are conducting restaurant operations as usual.  

Your continued support will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Tokuoka Kunio,  

President and CEO 

KYOTO KITCHO Co., Ltd 

 

 


